January 18, 2011

Dear Parents,
January-February's book report will concentrate on a piece
of historical fiction. Students will be responsible for creating a
booklet based on the story elements in the "Just Right Book
they've chosen. Index cards will be provided for the project. The
attached form is the format that will be used by all students. We
are asking that you complete the form below to make sure you are
aware of the assignment and therefore can help monitor your
child's reading at home. We recommend that they read 30
minutes per night. We appreciate your coopération and support.
’ Best Regards,
Mrs. Gudgeon
- Mrs. Njos
+ Mr. DiNatale
Mrs. Crutcher

I am aware that the January/February Book Report is due on
Monday, February 28™.

Historical Fiction Book Title:

Author:

Number of Pages:

Student:

Parent Signature:
Please sign and return by January 28™. Thank Youl




